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30th April 2025 

 

Schneider Electric Australia 

Price Review Notification effective 1st July 2025 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
At Schneider Electric, our aim is to maintain the highest levels of customer service and customer 
focus while continuously navigating the changing economic climate and inflationary pressures.  
 
Since our last price adjustment in September 2024 on some Clipsal products, we have continued 
to implement initiatives to offset ongoing cost pressures impacting our business. However, we 
have recognized the need to apply a price adjustment to some products.  
 
We would like to inform you that effective 1st July 2025 we will be increasing prices across all 
Clipsal branded products, excluding C-Bus, by 5.5%.   
 
Further details will be provided 30 days prior to the new price coming into effect. The new pricing 
will be available through your online mySchneider account from 1st July 2025. 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact your Sales/Commercial Representative or our 
Customer Service Centre on 13 73 28. 
 

We thank you for your continued support and ask that you communicate this notification as 

appropriate. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Colette Munro   
Zone President, Pacific 


